Recycling Center Update 9/13/21

The new scrap metal container provided by Framingham Salvage arrives at the Recycling Center
on Marshall Street.

The new cardboard containers provided by EL Harvey also arrived last week, and were promptly
put to use by the first visitor to the Center on Saturday.
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Thank you for reducing waste and recycling everything possible!



